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Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
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______??________, President  &  _____??_____Vice-President
YOU could be the volunteer to help keep the Beachwood Civic Association running for 2020.  At the November 19, 2019 association meeting a motion was made and accepted by all in attendance to add an Amendment to the Bylaws.  It will basically reads: If the only volunteer to fill a Board vacancy has not attended four (4) meetings since the last annual election, but is otherwise acceptable, then this requirement can be waived by the Board in order to maintain a viable roster of officers.
The vacant positions will be:  PRESIDENT, VICE PRESIDENT AND SECRETARY.  There will also be a vacancy for the EDITOR OF THE BEACHWOOD BREEZE NEWSLETTER.  The meetings are on the THIRD TUESDAY OF EACH MONTH.  The past and current Officers aren’t moving and will be available for mentoring and tutoring as needed so take a leap of faith and become involved in your community to help keep the BCA going strong!!!
If you are considering one of these important positions, please call David Manners (President) at 904/514-4710 or Janis Manners (Secretary) at 904/514-4744.  Remember if you are retired or plan to retire, volunteering gives you a purpose and makes you part of the team.  
                  NEWLY PAVED ROADS AND HANDICAP ACCESSIBLE CURBS
In case you didn’t know, the streets with recurring pot holes have been paved and look terrific.  The streets are Sail Avenue, Keel Drive and Marina Drive.  Also, new down ramps at the curbs have been installed to allow for easy access in crossing the streets.  This is welcomed improvement to the Beachwood Subdivision.
                       BEACHWOOD CIVIC ASSOC. DUES STATUS FOR 2019
At the November meeting, we learned that dues have been received for 71 homes.  It is proof that residents in Beachwood believe in and want to support the civic association.  The membership drive deposits go toward the financial expenses in Beachwood.  In the November 2019 Beachwood Breeze several examples of expenses were covered.   Thank you for participating in this year’s membership drive.  To read past newsletters, go to www.neighborhoodlink/Beachwood web site.  Click on the tab for Our Info and then look under Newsletter Archive .
                 SPECIAL THANKS TO INTERIM TREASURER MELISSA OWEN 

We want to send a heartfelt thanks to Ms. Melissa Owen for performing the responsibilities of interim Treasurer.  This position is very important to the civic association.  Luckily, because of her volunteerism and willingness to help the financial responsibilities were handles until Ms. Jean Everson was voted in as Treasurer.

                                      THANK YOU IN ADVANCE FOR MAKING A DIFFERENCE!

Our Next Meeting

Will be held on Tuesday, December 17th at 7:00 pm 
inside the Community Center located at 
11758 Marina Drive  (across from basketball courts)

Please join us. 
